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Oregonians to deny funding programs and support for Americans veterans or active 

duty services, and their families, should never happen. 

After reading the testimonies of previous citizens, this bill should not only pass, but 

find a way to make the funding permanent. 

 

Thank you Senator Weber, Representative Javadi 

Senator Gelser Blouin, Smith DB, Representative Edwards, Gomberg, Grayber, 

Hartman, Levy B, Nelson, Nguyen D, Nguyen H, Scharf, Walters, Wright 

 

for your work to sponsor and support this important summer camp for the youth of 

our service members. 

 

Marlene Acker 

Nehalem 


